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This notice provides no coverage, nor does it change 
any policy terms issued as a result of this application. 
To determine the scope of coverage and the insured’s 
rights and duties under the policy, read the entire 
policy carefully. For more information about the 
content of this notice, the insured should contact their 
agent or broker. If there is any conflict between the 
policy and this notice, the terms of the policy prevail.  

Illinois Religious Freedom Protection 
And Civil Union Act Application Notice 

The Illinois Religious Freedom Protection and Civil Union Act provides that persons of the same or opposite sex who enter into a 
civil union must be afforded the same obligations, protections, and legal rights as married persons. This law became effective 
June 1, 2011, and is designed to ensure that civil unions and marriage are treated identically under Illinois law. In accordance 
with law, this policy will be interpreted to provide the same benefits and protections to persons in a civil union or in a marriage. 


